## **GREENLAWNS HIGH SCHOOL**

## **TERMINAL EXAMINATION YEAR 2021- 2022**

SUBJECT: ENGLISH LANGUAGE CLASS: VI

TIME: 1 HOUR 15 MINUTES MARKS: 40

### **INSTRUCTIONS FOR UPLOADING THE PAPER ON TEAMS:**

- Answers to this paper must be written on a <u>composition sheet</u> only. Answers on any other paper will **not** be accepted.
- Students must write their **name**, **roll no.**, **date**, **subject** on the right- hand corner of the first page.
- They must also write their name, roll no. and date on the right-hand corner of the remaining composition sheets as well.
- Click clear image of your answer sheets in chronological order and upload them in pdf format on the geography terminal assignment in Microsoft teams.
- Students must take a clear snapshot of the paper preferably with a document scanner or Microsoft lens if possible and only then convert it into a pdf file.
- After uploading the assignment, students must **turn in/ hand in** their assignment.
- Students must see to it that they have uploaded all the pages. If they miss out uploading any page it will not be accepted after the close date/time of the assignment.
- Students will **NOT** be allowed to write during the reading time. This time is to be spent in reading the question paper.

The time specified in the paper is the time allotted for you to write the answers.

### **SECTION-I**

#### **COMPOSITION**

Write an interesting composition of about 250-300 words on any one of the following topics:

10m

1. Corona- the epidemic of the century

Word bank- strain, contagious, fever, breathing difficulty, herd immunity, mask, social distancing, hospitals, oxygen cylinders ambulance, catastrophe.

2. The day I met the person I admire the most

Word bank-inspiration, humility, responsibility, ability to learn, compassion, excitement, happiness knew no bounds, overwhelmed, thankful, on cloud nine.

3. If you had a superpower, which one would you choose and why?

Word bank- miracle, invincible, great responsibility, courageous, dream come true, extraordinary powers, challenges, strength, speed, endurance.

# SECTION-II COMPREHENSION

10m

Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions that follow:

#### THE OLYMPICS

The first Olympic Games in recorded history took place in 776 BC on the ancient plains of Olympia in southern Greece. Athletes competed in running, long jump, shot put, javelin, boxing, and equestrian events. These ancient games coincided with a religious festival and were dedicated to the Olympian gods. They continued for almost twelve centuries until Emperor Theodosius banned them in AD 393 due to their pagan nature. Though linked to the cult of Zeus, in reality, the aim of the games was more secular. The intent was to show off the physical strength of the youth and to encourage good relations among the city-states of Greece.

The Olympics as we know them today have a similar purpose. Their intent is to showcase the strength and talents of the world's best athletes while bringing the countries of the world together.

That unity is the reason for the five interlocking rings on the Olympic flag. They represent the continents of North and South America, Asia, Europe, Africa, and Australia coming together.

It was about 1500 years after the last Olympics that the ancient games were revived. Baron Pierre de Coubertin, a Frenchman dedicated to the promotion of physical education, was inspired to create a modern Olympic Games after he visited the ancient Olympic site. Coubertin eventually won the support of an athletic organization in Paris. They gave him their approval to form an International Olympic Committee. It remains the governing body of today's Olympic Games.

a.	When and where were the first Olympic games held?	2m
b.	What was the intent of organising the Olympic games initially?	2m
c.	What is the reason for the five interlocking rings of the Olympic flag?	1m
d.	Who was responsible for commencing the modern Olympic games?	2m
	What inspired him to do so?	
e.	If you had to participate in the Olympic games, which sport would you	1m
	choose?	
f.	Pick out the words from the passage which mean the following:	2m
	1. to bring something back	
	2. clash	
	SECTION-III	
	GRAMMAR	20m
1.	Fill in the blanks with the appropriate forms of Noun.	4m
	<ul> <li>The men sharpened their before throwing them at their targets. (knife)</li> </ul>	
	b. I would like to see served. (just)	
	c. Look at the scenery and use your to draw the painting (imagine)	g.
	d. India got from British rule in 1947. (free)	
	e. The of directors decided to implement the new strate the benefit of the company. (Collective Noun)	gy for
	f. A man is responsible for his (do)	
	g. The <u>boy</u> went to the party with his <u>father</u> . (Rewrite the underlined wo changing the masculine noun with a feminine noun.)	rds by
2.	Write the Verbs on your answer sheet and state whether they	4m
	are Transitive or Intransitive.	
	a. Tina pulled her brother's hair.	
	b. Shaina bought a red Ferrari.	
	c. Maggi is kicking the football.	
	d. The runner was worried about the length of the race.	

3. Fill in the blanks with appropriate Articles'-a', 'an' and 'the'.

a. \_\_\_\_\_ Sharmas are my relatives.

4m

	b. I can see newspaper in her hand.							
	c Statue of Liberty is famous monument.							
	d honourable Prime minister of our country gave excellenge.							
	e.	India emerged as	united country	durin	ıg	corona pandemic.		
4.	Fill in	the blanks with suitabl	e Prepositions/ gr	oup o	of Prepos	itions.	4m	
	a. The balloon flew my head.							
	b.	There is a clown	my classroom					
	С.	I went to the supermar	ket	_ my s	sister.			
	d.	There was a sale in the	shop which was _			my house.		
	e. '	The mouse was hiding	the ta	able.				
	f. :	I swam	the bank of the i	iver.				
	g.	The school remained cl	osed		Ganesh	Chaturthi.		
	h.	Misha put the racket	the bag.					
5.	Fill in	the blanks with suitable	e Conjunctions.				4m	
	a.	Tina will not go campi	ng hiking		swimmir	ng in the river.		
	b.	Mona stumbled fall.	fell off the balcor	ny	sh	e was unhurt by th	ie	
	C.	She is rich	intelligent.					
	d.	you will feel hot.	thin cotton clothe	es		you sip cold drink,		